
EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING 
9 JUNE 2015 

 
Submissions on NOM15/003 Huntfest 

 
 
Two residents sent emails to Council over the June long weekend asking to speak in Public 
Forum at the Extraordinary Council meeting held on Tuesday 9 June 2015 regarding 
Huntfest. 
 
Due to a problem with Council’s email system over the June long weekend, their emailed 
requests to speak were not received by Council prior to the meeting.  The Mayor was not 
informed by the two residents of their requests to speak. 
 
At the Council meeting held on 23 June 2015, the Mayor agreed to include the residents’ 
submissions on Council’s website. 
 
 














	Submission - Susan Cruttenden

	Submission - Jim
 Bright 



